
Feeding Families Program  

2020 Calendar of Activities 
 

Bread for Life’s Families Feeding Friends is a program that brings families together for volunteer 

service projects throughout the year. The program is open to families of any age.   

Families Feeding Friends program is excited to offer these opportunities to encourage 

community involvement while increasing quality time spent together as a family in 2020.  No 

registration is required.  Join us for any of the events listed below. 

 

Sunday, February 9th from 1 -2pm: “Pun” with Cereal – Each family is asked to bring 5 mini size 

cereal boxes. We will be creating a pun (fun) saying to glue onto each box and tie a spoon to 

each box.  These cereal boxes will bring cheer to the homebound clients who will receive them 

in their brown bag dinner that we deliver to them.   

April  - Families who want to participate will have the opportunity to  “adopt” a friend who is a 

client served by Bread for Life.   If your family is interested in adopting a client at BFL for the 

month of April, please send an email message to Missy at missy@southingtonbreadforlife.org.  

She will then email you the gender of your friend as well as items that your friend is in need of, 

and their favorite  

Sunday, April  TBA from 1-2 pm:  On the scheduled day of a Family Feeding Friends, each family 

can then bring in the item(s) that they purchased for their adopted friend.  Each family can 

make a card and simply wrap their gift(s) or create a craft with that particular item. It can be as 

simple as wrapping the item with wrapping paper or being more creative by thinking of an 

original craft that would include the item.   

Sunday, May 17th from 1-2 pm:  We will be painting oven mitts as special gift for our 

homebound clients.  We will provide all the materials.   

Saturday, June 13th: Join us for our annual fundraiser at Fancy Bagels.  We will be collecting 

monetary donations during the morning.  Take a shift at the table or just come and support BFL 

while having your favorite bagel that morning. 

Sunday, September 20th from 1-2 pm:   Pumpkin Patch – Come cook some autumnal themed 

rice krispie treats in the BFL kitchen.  We will wrap the treats that will be delivered to our 

homebound clients.   
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Saturday, November 21st from 2-4 pm: Core Values – Join us for our annual Apple Pie Day here 

at Bread for Life.  Families will be making mini apple pies that will be delivered to our 

homebound clients as a special Thanksgiving treat.   

December: Your family can make the season bright for those served by Bread for Life.  At the 

end of November, we will be publishing a list of items that are needed for gift bags that we will 

be giving to each of our clients.  Shop with your family to purchase the items and bring them to 

BFL by mid-December that will be given to our clients to make their holidays brighter. 


